






























From: <mdente@hawaii.rr.com> 
Date: June 21, 2018 at 1:28:42 PM HST 
To: <daniel.e.orodenker@hawaii.gov> 
Subject: Objecting to Kealia Mauka Homesites 

Aloha Daniel, 
 
I am encouraging you NOT to approve the Kealia Mauka Homesites. This area must remain open for 
nothing but agricultural...no homesites at all: 
REASONS: 1) Kuhio Highway can not take any more traffic congestion from an addition of over 500 
private vehicles now or in the near future. 2) Lack of detail at the only public meeting, from the 
developer as to how sales are to be restricted to local residents only with no resale to off island 
investors. 3) the only access road is narrow and not safe for this kind of development 4) who would pay 
for the complete reconfiguration on Kuhio Highway at Kealia Beach  5) the only required EIS so far has 
been for the County to be able to accommodate waste water to the existing Sewer treatment plant in 
Wailua.The County is not telling the truth about this site. It already is over taxed and a disgrace to 
residents and visitors who frequent Lydgate Park and have to put up with the over powering disgusting 
odor from it. 
 
This is only a few reasons I am objecting...have not the time to go into any more detail. I am a 40 year 
resident/owner on Kauai. 
 
 
 
 
Marj Dente, 6335 Waipouli Rd, unit B, Kapaa, HI 96746....823-8162 
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